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To Our Valued Patients, 

  

We have been closely monitoring the CDC’s guidelines and recommendations regarding 

the Coronavirus (COVID-19).  The health and safety of our patients and our staff is our 

top priority. 

  

At this time we are still open.  However, appointments are limited to essential visits only 

to minimize exposure.  We are screening patients for a history of current illness, recent 

travel, or history of contact with a person with COVID-19 exposure.  Dr. Doyle may 

always be reached by calling the office at 401-336-3770.  Choose the option to speak 

with the physician if the office is closed.  We are in the process of setting up telemedicine 

for virtual consultations.  Anne, our aesthetician, is available to answer skin care 

questions by email (annec@centrefars.com).   

 

Our facility will continue our usual daily cleaning with hospital grade disinfectant.  In 

addition, we are following CDC guidelines, and have implemented rigorous cleaning 

protocols throughout the day to sanitize the door handles, counters, equipment and patient 

areas.  Our staff is adhering to hand washing protocols and alcohol hand sanitizing under 

the guidelines of the CDC. 

  

The recommendations from state and federal health officials regarding COVID-19 

change daily as we respond to this pandemic.  We will continue to adapt to the 

recommendations in the coming weeks.  We thank you for your patience as we work 

diligently to reschedule all of you that have been affected.  We appreciate your 

understanding during this time and wish that you and your family remain healthy and 

safe. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our practice – we will see you soon! 

 

Best regards,  

Dr. Andrea Doyle and staff   
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